
 
School Council Meeting 

6th January 2022 at 10.15am 

 

Present 

YR: Megan and Ivan 

Y1/2: Nell and Eva 

Y3/4: Myla and Felix 

 

Agenda 

● Actions from last meeting; 

● House Logo Competition - JUDGING; 

● What next? 

● AOB 

 

Comments and Actions 

● A huge welcome back to the School Council after an extended break due to Covid 

and the Christmas holidays. It is lovely to be able to meet again! 

● We had lots of entries for the House Logo Competition - it is going to be difficult to 

choose the winners! However, we didn’t have any entries for the Badgers logo. Mrs 

Hart suggested asking a close runner-up after the judging to do a badger design. 

● The designs for each house were spread out on the table, in turn. School Council 

each voted for their favourite and it was narrowed down to the final two. They then 

voted for a winner. In the case of the squirrels, this was a draw, so Miss Florek (as 

our resident artist!) was asked to make the final decision. The winners were: 

○ Hedgehogs: Bethan (Y3) 

○ Squirrels: Sophie (Y2) 

○ Foxes: Nell S (Y2) 

● Florence came a very close second, so Myla is going to ask her to design a Badgers 

logo. 

● Mrs Hart then asked the School Council what their priorities were for the term ahead 

and whether they would like anything adding to the agenda for the next meeting. The 

suggestions were: 

○ Play times - could we have ‘no ball’ days? 

○ School events - can we have a disco? 

● Mrs Hart asked the councillors to ask their classmates what they would like us to 

discuss and bring these ideas to the next meeting. 

 

 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday 13th January at 10.15am. 

 


